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NEWSLETTER 29 – 8TH MAY 2024   

Please send in donations for the Chocolate and General tombolas.  Thanks. 

 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

   

Congratulations to the children who went to the Headteacher’s Tea Party on Friday. More 

photographs are available on the website. 

 

http://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/
mailto:head@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794


ALICE IN WONDERLAND 

The children loved the performance of Alice in Wonderland by M & M Productions.  Thanks to 

everyone who donated – we collected enough money to cover the £99 cost of the show. 

 
There are more photographs on the school website 

 

 

LEEDS RHINOS DANCE SPECTACULAR 

Well done to the Year 2 children who danced at Headingley Stadium on Friday night before the 

Leeds Rhinos game against London Bronchos – they were brilliant! 

 

 
More photographs and a video of the dance are on the school website. 

 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/alice-in-wonderland/83265
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/leeds-rhinos-dance-spectacular/83353


REMINDERS 
 

SPEAK UP! 

The Speak Up questionnaire at the link below is an opportunity for you to bring to our attention any 

aspect of school life for your child (such as friendship issues, worries about school work, concerns 

about lunches etc.) that we can help with. Depending on the nature of issues raised, it may be Mrs 

Fryer, your child’s class teacher or Ms Lowry who deals with the concern. 

https://forms.office.com/e/WSs0G85tK8 

 

STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

At STARS we have been having fun planting pansies and petunias in our 

beautiful memorial garden.. 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 and siblings at the Junior school.  To find out 

more information about opening times and prices, please visit the 

STARS page on our website.  To arrange a visit to STARS, please 

contact the school office on 0113 2505449. 

 

USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

 
PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/WSs0G85tK8
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/stars-our-before-and-after-school-care/64726
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/the-westfield-pantry/128411
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/school-uniform/62663
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/lunchtime-and-playtime/62665
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=2JKHCF&char=147875&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=referral-2023


NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 

and you would like to register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, 

please contact Mrs Middleton at sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also 

call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

BOOK BOXES 

We have book boxes on the walls outside the classrooms for the children to 

use.  Please encourage your child to take a book when you drop them off or 

pick them up from school. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 02/05/2024 – Missing Coat 

02/05/2024 – Year 1 Phonics Information 

02/05/2024 – Voluntary Contributions (Nursery and Reception) 

02/05/2024 – Year 1 Reading Books 

03/05/2024 – Year 1 PE 

03/05/2024 – Parent Counselling Service 

07/05/2024 – Health protection information for early years and 

primary school children 

07/05/2024 – Reminder – Parent Workshop – supporting children 

with worries and anxiety 

SENT HOME VIA CLASS: - 

COLLECTING: - 

WEBSITE UPDATES: Achievements, Jenny York visit, Leeds Dance Spectacular, Alice 

in Wonderland 

 

 

 

 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

Monday 13/05/2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm Parent workshop about children’s worries and 

anxiety 

Thursday 16/05/2024 All Day Census Day 

Thursday 23/05/2024 3.10pm – 3.30pm Art Exhibition in the hall for parents 

Friday 24/05/2024 3.10pm School finishes for half term 

Monday 03/06/2024 8.40am School opens for Summer Term 2 

Wednesday 26/06/2024 All day Nursery closed for an Open Day for 

children starting in September 

mailto:sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/visit-from-local-author-jenny-york/83264
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/leeds-rhinos-dance-spectacular/83353
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/alice-in-wonderland/83265
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/alice-in-wonderland/83265


SPRING HALF TERM FOOTBALL CLUB 

 

Please use the QR code or the link below to book:- 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRI

vOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRIvOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRIvOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u

